
-----Original Message----- 
From: PUC 
Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 8:33 AM 
To: Lana Greenfield  
Subject: HP24-001 
 
Ms. Greenfield, 
 
Thank you for your additional message to the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
regarding HP24-001. Your message and this response will be posted under Comments and 
Responses in the docket. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff PUC.sd.gov 
 




